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Mayor Antonio Villaraigosa 

200 North Spring Street, Room 303
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE:
OPPOSITION TO PROPOSED HIGH DENSITY HOUSING WITHIN THE MULHOLLLAND SCENIC CORRIDOR
Dear Mayor Villaraigosa,

I am contacting you to express opposition to proposed high density housing along the Mulholland scenic corridor, in Woodland Hills.  I reside immediately across from the proposed development, which would require significant zoning exceptions to proceed.

I have enclosed is a copy of the letter I sent to Councilman Dennis Zine, for your review and consideration. The property involved is 6.2 acres. Adjacent to this is a 6 acre property owned by the DWP, which is surplus.  If the zoning exceptions the developers seek are approved, these natural and beautiful open spaces will be filled with high density condominium housing.  The community would forever lose these open spaces along the Mulholland Scenic Corridor.  The community would be best served if these properties remain as open space or are used for park land as was done in the Ahmanson Ranch case.
These are not just parochial concerns, they are City-wide issues:

Please allow me to draw your attention to DWP surplus property mentioned above. I request you consider persuading the DWP to make this property available for a park or for purchase by the Santa Monica Mountain Conservancy. This would insure that this property would remain open space and available to the surrounding community.

As our new mayor you have demonstrated an interest and support of local community issues.

I would appreciate hearing from you on this matter, and more importantly, your support of the neighbors’ opposition to these zoning exceptions.

Thank you for your courtesy and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Encl.:
Copy of letter to Councilman Dennis Zine

